

VBE Bundesgeschäftsstelle Behrenstraße 23/24 10117 Berlin

Związek Nauczycielstwa Polskiego Prezydent **Sławomir Broniarz** ul. Juliana Smulikowskiego 6/8 00-389 Warszawa skrytka pocztowa 202

Behrenstraße 23/24 10117 Berlin T. + 49 30 - 726 19 66 0 F. + 49 30 - 726 19 66 19 bundesverband@vbe.de www.vbe.de

April 09, 2019

Dear Slawomir,

investing in education means investing in the future. We need the best of the best for education and care. That can only be achieved if the employees in schools and children's day care facilities experience a high appreciation of their work. It is therefore essential that they have the best working conditions and get a valuing payment.

That's why we would like to express our solidarity and empathy with our polish colleagues.

The members of Education International stand together.

Yours sincerely,

Udo Beckmann

Federal Chairman

lus Jeduan